
HAND IN HAND 
Doing Children’s Ministry Together at First Church of Lombard 
   

February 2021 

 

A Note From Miss Val . 
 
February is almost here… and love is already in the air!  This month, we 
have TWO opportunities to think about the greatest gift of all… LOVE!  
Families and kids of all ages are invited to join us for a special movie 
watch party on Friday, February 12… and participate in this month’s  
video that Mr. U is putting together, all about LOVE!  See articles, below! 
 

Please note that Sunday School will not resume until Sunday morning 
worship services resume in-person, which will not be until groups of 50 
are allowed to gather.  As always, if you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me via email at vsutton@firstchurchoflombard.org; contact         
Mr. U at LUnderwood@firstchurchoflombard.org about the videos.     

 

       Val Sutton          

    Educational Ministries Coordinator 

YOU CAN HELP . . . 
 

We are looking for someone to maintain 
our children’s library, located in the  
hallway on the lower level of the church!  
Interested in helping organize books… 
and keep them organized?  Contact Miss 
Val for more information by emailing  
vsutton@firstchurchoflombard.org!   

ON THE CALENDAR. . . 
 

Friday, February 12 7:00 p.m. 
Valentine’s Day Movie Watch! 
 

Join us to watch a true classic together! 

 
Wednesday, February 17  
“All About Love” Videos Due! 
 

 

Use WeTransfer.com to send videos 

to lunderwood@firstchurchoflombard.org. 
 

 

Be watching for new resources on www.fcol.org/agape-kids!  

This Month’s Video for Mr. U is  

ALL ABOUT AGAPE LOVE! 
 

Once again, everyone is invited to share a short video  

… and this time, it’s all about LOVE!  Tell us a story of 

how someone showed their love for you or others.  Tell us what 

you think "Agape" means. Send a video of yourself performing 

a song* or talking about ways to be more loving... just keep it 

to under a minute long so we can include lots of people!  
    

Then, use WeTransfer.com to send videos 

to lunderwood@firstchurchoflombard.org. 
 

Videos must be received by WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 17!  
 

*Please don't use copyrighted recordings of songs in your videos. 

 

All-Church  
 Watch Party! 

Everyone’s favorite 
“blockhead” is back 
for Valentine’s Day 
… with his faithful 
beagle by his side!   
Join your FCL 
family as we  

laugh together! 

Friday,  
February 12  

at 7 p.m. 

To be held via Zoom —  
be watching for details! 
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